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Season 2014–15 was most successful. Highlights 
of our program include:

•	 The acquisition of a new Hansa 303 wide 
boat, thanks to the generous support of 
RGYC, Shannon Park Foundation and several 
individual donors.

•	 The involvement of 37 volunteers.

•	 Providing more than 600 sailing experiences 
for our participants.

If you would like to join our volunteer team which 
provides this most rewarding program please 
contact the RGYC Office.
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